
NAME OUR 
NEW BUILDING

The Municipality’s new building, that will house
various offices and a state-of-the-art Customer

Service Centre, is nearing completion.

&WIN

Get
Involved

The historic NPK-building has
undergone a complete

transformation. The next step
is to pick a new name for the
building and that’s where you

come in!

Submit your proposal in writing by emailing
contact.stellenbosch@stellenbosch.gov.za on or before 18 August 2023 and

stand a chance to win an amazing prize as well as bragging rights! 

Submit your proposal for a
new name that captures the

spirit of Stellenbosch
Municipality and our values of

integrity, innovation,
responsiveness, excellence,

accountability, and
transformation. 

AN AMAZING PRIZE!

mailto:contact.stellenbosch@stellenbosch.gov.za

